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I strongly oppose getting rid of mail in ballots. Having only day of election voting will 

decrease the amount of people who are able to vote. Employment, health, travel 

capacity are all potential barriers to voting. There has been no proven large scale 

voting fraud that should cause this bill to put a barrier to voting individuals.  


